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24th   Session of the UPR working group

Recommendations by Finland to Denmark
21st January 2016
Mr. President, 

Finland wishes to thank Denmark for a very comprehensive national report and for its presentation today. We are pleased to note that civil society has been openly and broadly consulted in the process.

Finland wishes to make the following two recommendations:

First, 
Finland recommends that Denmark takes further measures to ensure that its national citizenship legislation complies fully with the 1961 Convention on the Reduction of Statelessness.

Second, 
Finland recommends that Denmark continues to combat violence against women and girls and develops a comprehensive action plan for the prevention of sexual violence and for ensuring the legal rights of victims of sexual violence.

Finland welcomes progress achieved so far in combating violence against women, and the ratification by Denmark of the Council of Europe Convention on Preventing and Combating Violence against Women and Domestic Violence in April 2014. In this context, Finland also encourages Denmark to adopt a legislative framework that provides for the protection of women from psychological violence (in line with the Council of Europe Convention on Preventing and Combating Violence against Women and Domestic Violence). 

We thank Denmark for having taken further actions to implement the Convention on the Reduction of Statelessness. However, as noted by CEDAW in its concluding observations, concerns still remain on the adverse impact of the existing law on citizenship on stateless women and girls. 

Thank you.
